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IRON COUNTY—Iron County Little League registration for the 2013 baseball season takes
place on Tuesday, April 9, from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. at two locations.      __PUBLIC__
 Registration for Iron River area players has been moved to the West Iron County High School
commons area. Crystal Falls area registration will be in the Forest Park Schools cafeteria.
 The baseball league is open to youngsters 7 to 16 years old, and the girls softball league is for
players from 9 to 15. All players need to be accompanied by a parent or guardian and bring
along a copy of their birth certificate.
 Tryouts for the league have been scheduled for next Monday and Tuesday, April 15 and 16, at
Bachman Park in Iron River and Runkle Lake Park in Crystal Falls—weather permitting.
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